
SFT PRESCHOOL

It is hard to believe that the last month of school is
already here! We have had so much fun with your
students this year.  During the month of May, we
are conducting end-of-the-year assessments with
our Learning Without Tear's Benchmark.  This
month the preschoolers will also be traveling down
the street to Scranton City Park to experience their
first school field trip.  We look forward to a new
adventure with them.

This will be the last newsletter of the school
year.  Thank you very much for sharing your
children with us all year long. We wish you all a
wonderful summer and hope to see you all
back in the fall.  

Don't forget to pre-enroll your child if they
plan to attend preschool next year. This is
for new and returning students.  FORM
LINKED HERE

Whats Happening at the preschool?Save The Dates
5/3 No Preschool
Well Child Screenings

5/6-5/10- National
Teacher Appreciation
Week

5/6 -Ms Rebecca's Field
Trip to Scranton Park

5/7- Ms Dana's Field Trip
to Scranton Park

5/8- Ms Julie's Field Trip
to Scranton Park

5/9- Ms Donna's Field
Trip To Scranton Park

5/10- No Preschool

5/13- Last Day of Pre-K
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Library Time!
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Summer is a wonderful time to bring new experiences to your
children's lives.  Not all of these experiences have to be
expensive or require traveling long distances. Check out local
parks, zoos, pools,  and other outdoor activities for your child
to participate in. 

Read to and expose your child to new books this summer.
Reading is the best at-home activity to keep their minds fresh
while off from school. The Overbrook and Carbondale library
will both have summer reading programs. Check them out!  

USD 434 will also be participating in the Summer Feeding
Program this year. Breakfast and Lunch will be available to all
students in each of our schools throughout the summer
months. Please be looking for more communication about this
program in the upcoming weeks. 

HAVE A FANTASTIC SUMMER WITH YOUR CHILDREN! 
WE WILL MISS THEM ALL!

Summertime Fun


